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Primary 6B 

 
. 

News from inside the classroom 

We have been working hard on our topic which is Europe. We have learned 
how to draw countries’ flags and designed our own. 
We have been writing procedures such as how to make an ice cream sundae. 
In French we have been working on classroom language and weathers. We 
have been learning about place value in Maths using White Rose worksheets. 

   

 
Looking back at 2024- Our highlights  

P6B have been excited about a special art project, we have been designing 
chairs that inspire us and made them in 3D. 
The theme of our assembly was Heroes, we all tried REALLY HARD to act 
like our characters.  
Every Tuesday we go to WCHS where our sports leaders teach us how to 
play netball, football, basketball and badminton.  

 

  
Looking forward to 2025- Our hopes and wishes  

The School show is just around the corner and everybody is excited to see if 
they get a part. 
Next year we will all be in P7 which means we will have buddies and can 
apply to be Prefects! We are all really excited! YAY!  

 
By Emily, Isla L, Sia & Suprabha. 


